
June 20, 2023 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice Regarding the Operation of Domestic Plants in July (as of June 20) 

 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. will temporarily suspend production at the following vehicle 

production line.  

Daihatsu deeply apologize to our customers and other stakeholders for causing great 

inconvenience.We will continue to make every effort possible to deliver as many vehicles to 

our customers at the earliest date. We appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

Plant Shiga (Ryuo) Plant No.2 

Date July 7 ,2023 1day in total（2 shifts） 

Products Model* Rocky / Raize / REX, Tanto / Chiffon 

*As of June 20 

 

Other plants are planned to be in operation. 

 

 


